
Greetings: 
 
I own rental houses in Marion County, and I urge you to oppose HB 2004-A. This bill is very unfairly 
biased against landlords and will do nothing to help the housing shortages we face. Rather, legislation 
that would encourage new residence construction would be a much better solution. Again I urge you to 
vote no on HB 2004-A. 
 
Respectfully, 
Mark Glass 

 

 


